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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Natalie Gordon <ngordon@hrlcomp.com>
Sent: Friday, September 13, 2019 3:40 PM
To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills; Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD; Mann, Ryan; Amos, James
Subject: [EXT] 1RP 5492 48-hr sampling notification; unknown RP liner inspection notification

Hello Dylan et al. 
 
On Tuesday, September 17, 2019, starting at around 12:00pm, I will be conducting a liner inspection at Devon Energy’s 
Rio Blanco Central Tank Battery for a release that occurred on July 18, 2019. At this time, I have no RP number assigned 
to this release although it was reported at the time of incident. 
 
Following the liner inspection, I will be conducting additional soil sampling at Rio Blanco 33 Fed 2 – 1RP 5492. The 
samples collected at that location are likely to serve as final confirmation samples, so please allow this email to serve as 
the requisite 48-hour notice of confirmation sampling activities. 
 
If you have any questions regarding these releases, please give me a call at 580-514-9088. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
Natalie Gordon  | Project Manager   
HRL Compliance Solutions, Inc.  
P.O. Box 1708  |  Artesia, NM 88211-1708  
main  575.616.7398  | mobile  580.514.9088  
Web  |  vCard  |  Map  |    |    
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error or are not the intended recipient, you should not retain, distribute, disclose or use any of this information. Permanently delete the e-mail and any attachments or copies. 


